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Finding Rest In the Midst of A Crazy Life 
 
Matthew 11:28 (ESV)  

“Come to me, all who labor and are heavy laden, and I will give you rest.” 

Reflection Questions: 
 
 

1) Do you take time to rest? 
 
 
 

2) What does rest look like in your life? 
 
 
 
      3)  Are you holding onto burdens that are preventing you from truly resting? 
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Extended Devotion: 
 
Do you struggle to rest in the midst of your crazy life? Perhaps your life isn’t all that 
crazy. But if you’re like me, you may have a difficult time carving out a few hours a 
week to stop and rest.  You know, I used to define rest as sleep or taking a nap. 
Being a mom, by those standards, I never achieved a resting state. I was thrilled to 
learn (years later) that rest goes far beyond sleep. Rest is also something we must 
choose.    
 
Rest is not just something we can choose, it is something we must choose. In fact, 
rest is modeled for us by Jesus, the Master Teacher. Throughout the gospels, we see 
Jesus often removing Himself from the crowds, and retreating in the mountains or 
wilderness to pray. He even traveled out of town and stayed with his close friends. 
Here he received much refreshment and encouragement to continue his earthly 
mission. Isn’t that amazing? If the Son of God, whose mission was the Greatest 
Mission, could rest, shouldn’t we as well?   
 
Friends, when we make the time for physical, mental, and spiritual rest, we allow 
our mind to re-focus on the true priorities of this life. We enable our minds to 
become fixed on heavenly things. For me, rest often means sitting in nature as I 
contemplate God’s path for my life and listen to His leading. This is not easy to 
accomplish when I’m so caught up in my “busy schedule.” It’s when we make time 
to rest that we can truly give our best to the Lord and those around us.   
 
Jesus’s words on rest continue in Matthew 11:29 when He says, “Take my yoke upon 
you, and learn from me, for I am gentle and lowly in heart, and you will find rest for 
your souls.”  Christ urges us to learn from his example. We will find true rest when 
we rest in the Savior rather than ourselves.  
 
Application: 
 
1. Life is full of burdens that weigh us down and pull our focus off of Christ. List a 
few of your burdens and give them over to Christ in prayer today. Rest and trust 
that He will carry them for you.  
 
2. If you struggle to make time to rest, pull out your calendar. Find at least one day 
of the week and block out some time to be alone and rest. Some ideas include: 
walking, reading, praying, or even a nice nap.     
 
Takeaway: 
We will find true rest when we rely on the Savior to meet our every need. 


